
 

 
 
May 13, 2016 

 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Tuesday, May 24, 

2016, at 5:45 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha.  The 

purpose of this meeting is for an informational public hearing regarding the Phase 2 

Series of Energy Efficiency, Operational Savings and Capital Maintenance Projects 

and the Initial Resolution Authorizing General Obligation Bonds in an Amount not to 

Exceed $74,990,000. 

 
 
 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 
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